Brent Sorensen

From:

Sent:

Tuesday, November 21, 2017 7:22 PM

To:

'brent@scsbuildingandremodeling.com'

Subject:

drywall fixes

Dear Brent and Kacee:

I wanted to tell you that Ted and I are very impressed with the work that you have recently completed at our home. The windows look great! Ron and James did an excellent job in finishing our drywall. It looks beautiful!!! The texturing on the wall looks like we never had a problem. Also, both Ron and James are very nice people.

Thanks again!!

Ted and Lisa